
      
 
 
Dear Families, 
 
Three things in this week’s newsletter: 
 
1) A letter to you from the Bishop of Darwin, Charles Gauci, which is about the Catholic Church’s 

response to the conviction of Cardinal George Pell on sexual abuse charges. Please turn over. 
 

2) Curriculum Overviews for Term 1. This tells you what the school will be teaching and your 
children will be learning in Term 1, 2019. As you can see, there are lots of good things happening 
at school and every reason for students to attend. The overviews are on page 3. 

  

3) TIDY TOWNS! Last week, members of our Student Representative Council (SRC) experienced 
community education. They hand delivered our Tidy Towns Community Education Booklet to 
Santa Teresa households and explained what’s happening with the new bins and tip. They’ll 
continue to do this on Monday morning. As Santa Teresa was Northern Territory Tidy Town of 
2018, we now represent the whole of the NT in the national competition. On Tuesday 5th March, 
national judges will be in Santa Teresa all day. We ask all households to tidy their yards and 
around their fences. Put your rubbish in the bin. This will help to make the community look great 
for the judges.  

 

   
Have a great week everyone, and God Bless.  
 
Justin Colley 
Deputy Principal 
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Thursday 28th February and Monday 4th March. Community Education provided by members of our 
Student Representative Council (SRC). Have you read your booklet? Please remember to have a tidy up 
around your yard and fence line before Tuesday 5th March.   



 


